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RS extends tax relief for taxpayers aifected Dy
wildfires In New Mexico

The IRS has extended previously announced tax relief for taxpayers in New Mexico affected by wildfires and
straight-line winds and flooding, mudflows, and debris flows beginning April 5, 2022.

According to today’s release—NM-2022-05 (updated August 1, 2022)—affected taxpayers now have until
September 30, 2022, to file various individual and business tax returns and to make tax payments.

The IRS previously announced tax relief for individuals and households affected by wildfires and straight-line
winds residing in or having a business in five counties in New Mexico (Colfax, Lincoln, Mora, San Miguel, and
Valencia). Read TaxNewsFlash
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The information contained in TaxNewsFlash is not intended to be “written advice concerning one or more Federal tax matters” subject to the requirements of section 10.37(a)(2) of
Treasury Department Circular 230, as the content of this document is issued for general informational purposes only, is intended to enhance the reader s knowledge on the matters
addressed therein, and is not intended to address the circumstances of any particular individual or entity. Although we endeavor to provide accurate and timely information, there can be
no guarantee that such information is accurate as of the date it is received or that it will continue to be accurate in the future. No one should act on such information without appropriate
professional advice after a thorough examination of the particular situation.

The KPMG name and logo are trademarks used under license by the independent member firms of the KPMG global organization.
KPMG International Limited is a private English company limited by guarantee and does not provide services to clients. No member firm has any authority to obligate or bind KPMG
International or any other member firm vis-a-vis third parties, nor does KPMG International have any such authority to obligate or bind any member firm.

Direct comments, including requests for subscriptions, to Washington National Tax. For more information, contact KPMG s Federal Tax Legislative and Regulatory Services Group at + 1
202.533.4366, 1801 K Street NW, Washington, DC 20006-1301.

To unsubscribe from TaxNewsFlash-United States, reply to Washington National Tax.
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